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---------- Forwarded message --------­
From: M Bell <avbell2@comcast.net> 
Date: Tue, Oct 27, 2020 at 11 :55 AM 
Subject: Design Review Revision DR-R19-0004/Air Park Self Storage (Original Permit DR14-0004-S/Landing Storage) 
To: <planning@edcgov.us> 

Ms. Schmid: 

I am writing in opposition to the proposed new self storage facility on the Cameron Park Airport. 

I do not believe we are in need of yet another storage facility, especially at this location. While the proposed use is not 
completely incompatible with airport operations, there are better options. For the last remaining undeveloped commercial 
parcel in the Cameron Park Airport District, preference should be given to a business that is more appropriate for an 
airport. Examples would be an aircraft maintenance facility, flight training operation, or a restaurant. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Michael D. Bell 

Cameron Airpark resident 
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